INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/16/2022-23 19" May 2022

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that tailor is visiting the school on 23-05-2022 (Monday) to take the
measurement of the students’ dress who have registered their names for Scouts, Guides and

Bunnies. Hence, you are requested to make sure that your ward will be present on this day
without fail.
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